



Email: <u>wavertree-ao@wavertree.liverpool.sch.uk</u>

Web page: www.wavertree.liverpool.sch.uk

12th January 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

I would like to begin by saying thank you for engaging so readily with our online learning opportunities.

The staff are working tirelessly to ensure that daily lessons are scheduled each day for your child/ren whilst they cannot be in school. We have learning quickly and hope that the glitches of last week are now sorted out. I would like to remind you that you are able to request support from staff via the mobile numbers that you received last week should you need this.

In order to provide further support, we are planning to schedule face to face meetings with the class teacher via Google Meet for all pupils who are learning at home. In order for these meetings to comply with our safeguarding risk assessment there are some conditions that you must adhere to.

Please ensure that:

- Your child is dressed appropriately (no pyjamas);
- Your child must be in a communal area (no bedrooms);
- The background is plain;
- Your camera is on:
- A parent is within earshot of the meeting;
- No bad language is heard.

Your class teachers will be in touch to notify you of when you Google Meet will be. Hopefully we will be able to meet at the same time each week for the duration of the lockdown.

If you have any queries at all, please contact your class teacher directly.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Brooksbank Headteacher

















